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English

We will be retelling the story of “The squirrels
who squabbled” and practising the features of
narrative writing. After that we will be reading 2
exciting versions of the fairy tale “Little Red Rid-
ing Hood" and working on our sentence skills.

In term 2 we will be exploring “The Tin Forest”
and “The Sky Garden” to help think about setting
descriptions and powerful language.

Throughout, we will be learning to use a greater
variety of sentence types in our writing and to
extend these with a wider range of conjunctions.

History/Geography

Our topic for this term revolves around the ques-
tion ‘Who deserves to be remembered?’ We will
study some important recent British monarchs as
well as developing our sense of time. During this
topic will begin to make comparisons between
the lives of people in the past with ours now.
After studying some royals we will research some
significant historical figures in transport.




Area of learning

When and what will be sent home

When and what needs to be handed back in/how this will be
checked

Reading

A separate letter will be sent home next week regarding our Little Wandle
reading scheme and reading at home.

English and History/
Geography

At the beginning of terms 1, 3 and 5, your child will be given home learning
based on our current topic. A selection of creative activities is provided. Your
child is not expected to do them all but we encourage everyone to do 2 or 3
of these.

At the beginning of terms 2, 4 and 6, your child will be given home learning
that is focussed on literacy. A selection of activities is provided and again
children are encouraged to do 2 or 3 of these.

Home learning grids are posted on Seesaw.

A date is provided each term for home learning projects to be submit-
ted on Seesaw. If necessary home-learning can be brought in to
school.

For term 1, this date is Wednesday 23rd October.

Maths

Maths homework will be set on Seesaw each Friday once we have covered our
first topic. This will be an opportunity for further practise on topics that have
been covered in class during the week.

Maths homework should be submitted on Seesaw by the following
Friday morning.




